
 
 

  

             

  
 

 
 
  

 
 
 

 
Friday 17th March 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 24th March, and we would like to do 
something funny for money! 
 
We put our heads together to brainstorm ideas for 
something funny, and we decided that we would 
like all pupils to come to school wearing 
something funny. For example, wearing 
somebody else’s clothes or wearing our clothes 
back to front. We would like to raise money for 
Comic Relief with donations of £1.  
 
We are organising a Red Nose treasure hunt around playgrounds for 
break times too - raising awareness of how the donations will support 
other people around the world. 
 
For more information about Red Nose day please visit 
http://www.rednoseday.com/the-difference-you-make  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Council. 
 

 
 

Heathfield Primary and Nursery School 
Kersall Drive Campus  

Kersall Drive  
Nottingham 

NG6 9EU 
 (0115) 9794304                     

 admin@heathfield.nottingham.sch.uk 
www.heathfieldprimary.org.uk 

Twitter: @heathfieldpns 
Text Messaging Service: 441158240505 

 
Executive Head Teacher: Mr G.A. Fullwood  B.Ed.(Hons) 

Head of School: Miss J Dickens B.A.(Hons) 
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